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Rivington Primary School


Newsletter


www.rivingtonprimary.co.uk








Friday 9th October 2015











October:





12th		Y6 Swimming


13th		Y5 Bikeability


19th		Y6 Swimming


21st 		Mayoral visit


22nd		Y4 - Harvest Assembly


23rd		End of term





November:





3rd		School re-opens


4th		Coffee morning – 9am


5th		Individual school photo’s


6th		Y6 NSPCC Assembly


9th		Y4 Swimming


13th		Y5 & Y6 NSPCC workshops


16th		Y4 Swimming


23rd		Y4 Swimming


26th		Christmas Coffee Afternoon


30th		Y4 Swimming


		Rec trip to Central Station





December:





8th	KS1 Christmas performance 2pm


9th	Christmas Dinner


	KS1 Christmas performance 6.30pm


11th	Foundation Stage performance


14th	Y4 Swimming


15th	KS1 Christmas Party


16th	Y3 & Y4 Christmas Party


17th	Y5 & Y6 Christmas Party


18th	End of term	





This week staff have been running literacy and numeracy courses for teacher trainees.


Y5 enjoyed their bikeability training and a visit to the library.





Please can everyone respect and look after our school grounds. We have spent a lot of time and money trying to provide a lovely working environment inside and outside. 


Two of our orchard trees have been damaged. We sited our orchard on the top of the banks as it is considered unsafe for children or adults to run up and down the banking.


A number of younger children have been observed doing this.


For everyone’s safety,


PLEASE DO NOT GO ON THE BANKINGS. USE THE PATHS AND THE STAIRS PROVIDED.


We wish to continue to allow parents to wait on the yard. If you see anyone on the banking please let us know!





Weekly Attendance Awards


Week commencing 28th September 2015





Congratulations to our Reception class who had 100% attendance - a great achievement.





It’s encouraging to see such


great punctuality and attendance!



























































School Photographs





School photographs will be taking place on the morning of Thursday 5th November. Letters have already been sent out but if you haven’t received one then please call into the office.


Please note that your child’s individual photograph will be taken unless you send back the slip requesting it not to be taken.


Any children who attend our afternoon nursery and would like their photograph taken will need to be at school for 9am on this day.





TUBS4TABLETS





Flora in partnership with Tesco are giving away thousands of free Samsung Galaxy Tablets to registered primary schools.


We have registered our school and now we need your help collecting the Flora TUBS4TABLET tokens inside all promotional tubs of Flora 500g.


These tubs are only available at Tesco stores.


Please send any tokens collected into school.





AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS





Please note that all After School Clubs are cancelled on Wednesday 14th October due to staff taking children to a football competition at Hope Academy.





Uniform





After half term we will be starting our Smart Class Award and giving children points for wearing correct uniform, shoes etc.





Girls:


Grey cardigan/sweatshirt 


White polo shirt


Grey skirt/slip/trousers


Black shoes





Boys:


Grey sweatshirt


White polo shirt


Grey trousers/shorts


Black shoes





Please remember that at least one item of your child’s uniform should have the school logo embroidered on.





2015 Poppy Appeal


Poppies will be on sale in school from Monday. There is also a selection of other items on sale in the school office, including wrist bands, reflectors and pencils. Recommended donations for these items range from 50p to £1.
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